
21 May 2025

Ms Shelly Jiang
Manager, International Cooperation Office
Business School
Shantou University
243 Da Xue Road
Shantou, Guangdong 515063
P.R. China

Dear Ms Jiang Jiamei,

I am delighted to extend a formal invitation for you to visit our campus in Singapore
from 8th to 10th August 2025 to explore potential avenues for collaboration and
academic exchange between our institutions.

We look forward to the possibility of welcoming you to Singapore and advancing our
shared vision for international education. All costs for the duration of your visit will
be covered by Shantou University. Please do not hesitate to contact me directly
should you have any questions.

I look forward to welcoming you to SUSS. Please find below the itinerary for the visit.

Yours sincerely,

Yeo Lay
Dean of Students

Student Success Centre
Singapore University of Social Sciences



Itinerary for the exchange visit:

On August 8, 2025, discussion session with the International Affairs Office of SUSS.
• The focus of the meeting will be on the student exchange programs between the two universities.

On August 9, 2025, discussion session will be held with representatives from the School of Business of SUSS.
• The key topic of discussion will be the short-term study visits between the two schools.

On August 10, 2025, discussion session will take place with the Student Success Centre of SUSS.
• Both parties will summarize the consensus reached and the interim achievements made on various issues
discussed.
• A promotional seminar will be organized on campus to share information about Shantou University
with the faculty and students of SUSS, as well as to listen to their opinions and suggestions.


